

Head Teacher: Miss T M Peters

Thursday 24th March 2016

Dear Parents/Carers and Pupils,

It has been a very busy term with much to celebrate at St Peter and St Paul. I thank you all for your continued support and on behalf of the Governors and staff I wish you all a Happy and Blessed Easter.

We ended our Lenten journey with three beautiful liturgies performed and prayed over three days by pupils from all classes in the school. Thank you to those parents /carers who attended.

Congratulations

Congratulations to the boys' football team of St Peter and St Paul who came top of their league and won the final against Thornhill. Nail biting stuff! Congratulations also, to the team coach Mrs Bane.

Attendance and Punctuality

Overall attendance for the Spring Term remains below the expected target for the Borough of Islington which is 96%.

Congratulations to those pupils with 100% attendance.

Letters have been given to those pupils who have 100% attendance regarding the trips they will be going on after the Easter Holidays. 100% was from the 5th January to the 24th March 2016 the whole of the Spring Term.

Uniform

Please be reminded of the current uniform policy and remember NO JEWELLERY or NAIL VARNISH should be worn to school. I have noticed pupils wearing black pumps/trainers to school. Please wear appropriate school shoes. Now the weather is changing boots can be kept at home. Summer uniform can be worn which consists of.



A pale blue gingham dress for girls (I include a picture as there have been some enquiries about the colour and style)

For the boys grey shorts with pockets on the sides and not combat style ones, white short sleeved shirt, school tie (which can be removed at school if a very hot day) school jumper or cardigan.

Wednesday Word

The Wednesday Word encourages us to think about the following words EASTER, BELIEVE, NOURISH and LIFE. Think about these words? What do they mean to you?

"Accept the risen Jesus into your life. Take a small step towards him: he awaits you with open arms." (Pope Francis)

The Wednesday Word contains four weeks of Gospels with activities and questions to discuss. Please find time together to read the booklet.

The staff and I look forward to welcoming you all back rested and ready for the **Summer Term on the 12th April 2016**

Yours Sincerely

Tracey Peters
Miss T Peters
Head Teacher

Only 2 pages have been converted.

Please go to https://docs.zone and Sign Up to convert all pages.